
 

 

Thursdays, January 19 – February 23, 2017 
Time:  10:00 am - 11:30 am ~ Location:  Meeting Room 2 

 
 

Can we count on God to keep His promises? 
 
We will be studying the book of Joshua on Thursday mornings at 10:00 
am during January and February to find out.  The book of Joshua is 
the story of how Israel entered and conquered the land God had 
promised them after Moses led them through the wilderness.  Come 
and explore this study as we contemplate the promises God has made 
to us in this New Year. 
 
Please join us … and feel free to invite a friend!  For questions, please 
contact Pastor Martha. 
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